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November 18, 2016

Dr. Robert Pugach

Western States HIFU Center
3801 Katella Avenue

Suite 110

Los Alamitos, CA 90720

Re: Presentation, “Treatment of Localized Prostate
Cancer”

Dear Dr. Pugach:

| want to thank you on behalf of the Prostate Cancer
Support Association of New Mexico for your
presentation at our “Quality of Life after a Prostate
Cancer Diagnosis” conference on November 5,.
2016. We had ninety-one attendees from the public
and the Prostate Cancer Support Association. We are
grateful for your assistance in sharing information
about this specialized treatment for prostate cancer
with this many people. The conference was a great
success in part due to your presentation.

We look forward to our continued association with you

and the Western States HIFU and Pacific Coast
Urology Medical Center.

Thanks again,
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Lou Reimer
Conference Chairman




